
 

 

 

APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED for a full-time Deputy Sheriff position for the Fillmore 

County Sheriff’s Office. Minimum Qualifications:  Must be POST licensed or eligible by the application 

deadline, have valid driver’s license, be a U.S. citizen, be able to perform essential functions of the position and free 

of any disqualifying criminal or driving record history. Successful applicants must undergo a physical and 

psychological examination and successfully complete a background check. Experience as a part-time or full-time 

peace officer is preferred. Starting salary is $22.8604 per hour according to the 2018 Union Contract. Application 

and job description with complete listing of qualifications may be obtained from:   Fillmore County Coordinator’s 

Office, 101 Fillmore Street West, P. O. Box 466, Preston, MN 55965; (507)765-4566. Applicants must complete 

current County application to be considered; resumes may be included but will not be accepted in lieu of a 

completed application.  Law Enforcement Labor Services (LELS) Union members are entitled to first 

preference. County employees are eligible to apply for this position along with the public. Applications also 

available @ www.co.fillmore.mn.us. APPLICATION DEADLINE: 4:30 p.m., Friday, August 17, 2018.   EOE 

 
 

http://www.co.fillmore.mn.us/

